
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 

 
 

9 November 2018 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

You were probably wondering what happened to all those groceries we collected in July for 

Mandela Day?   

 

Well, in amongst the mountain of stuff that we deal with, we lost this letter! 

 

Mountains of apologies to you all, I will let the attached letter speak for itself. 

 

 

Chris Edwards 

ResCom Communications 

chrisandsue291@gmail.com 

084 582 9129 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ - 76 

 

Thank You Evergreen, Broadacres 
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The Residents and Management     6 August 2018 
Evergreen Lifestyle Village 
Broadacres 
 
 
Good day 
 
Once again we are delighted to be the beneficiary of your generous Mandela Day 2018 collection of groceries.   
 
Thank you so much for the wonderful array of staple foods that you donated which will be distributed amongst 
the hungry and sick people Fr Michael assists in the informal settlements of Video near Muldersdrift and 
Drummond on the way to Lanseria Airport.  A portion of the tinned goods will be kept to add to our Christmas 
parcels. 
 
We have made up 12 family parcels consisting of mealie meal or rice, dry beans, soup, sugar, tea or coffee and 
long life milk to which we have added soya mince that was donated by Cosmo City Secondary 1 school left over 
from their feeding scheme at the end of Term 2.  This will put food on tables and into hungry tummies.  Bless you 
all. 
 
We also run our Thursday soup kitchens held at the Anglican Church in Cosmo City where any hungry people are 
welcomed. Currently 33 regular adults and 15 preschool children, more in the school holidays.  Soup is made by 
volunteers and delivered frozen to All Saints, we then heat and distribute with bread donated by Spar Fourways 
Gardens and Pick n Pay at The Buzz. 
 
We have also begun a reading club for the children in the school holidays using wonderful stories in the free 
Nalibali newspapers.  These are printed in both English and Zulu with delightful illustrations and each issue has 3 
stories catering for different age groups. 
 
A special thank you to Roy Martin, Village Manager at Evergreen, Judy for their co-ordination and efforts and to 
Talfryn Davies for assisting with transport . 
 
With sincere thanks from Fr Michael Oliphant and 
Diana Levinsohn, All Saints Outreach Co-ordinator, 0824411221. 
 



 

 
 

 

 


